
School Council meeting on 8th March 2019 

Healthy Snacks 

We are still focussing our efforts on improving healthy snacks. Today we talked about healthy drinks 

and ideas for encouraging more children to drink water. The school council will discuss their ideas 

with their classed and report back at the next meeting. 

IF did a survey recently on playtime snacks and found that approximately 50% KS2 were still not 

having fruit or veg so we will continue to encourage this. 

 

Pupil Conferencing Training 

We came up with a group of councillors who are interested in having some4 training on pupil 

conferencing and asking other children questions about food and nutrition in our school. 


